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Collins Dennis


From: 

Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 7:35 AM

To: Collins Dennis

Cc:


Subject: FW: Request for NDR check


Dennis,


We searched the Problem Driver Pointer System and found no match for Mr. Garcia.


Regards,


Sean McLaurin, Chief


NDR&TR


NCSA


NHTSA


From: Collins Dennis

Sent: Sunday, January 18, 2015 10:20 AM

To: 
Subject: Request for NDR check


Good morning –


The NTSB would like to request a check of the NDR for the following driver:


ELIGIO GARCIA, JR


DOB:

TX DL:

He was (likely) the driver in the crash between a prison transport bus and a Union Pacific train, January 14, 2015, near


Penwell, Texas.  The crash resulted in the deaths of 10 people (so far).  The NTSB case # is HWY15MH004.


Thank you!


Dennis
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Dennis Collins


Senior Human Performance Investigator


Office of Highway Safety


National Transportation Safety Board


490 L’Enfant Plaza SW


Washington, D.C. 20594


CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - THIS E-MAIL TRANSMISSION MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT

IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY, SUBJECT TO COPYRIGHT, AND/OR EXEMPT

FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. IT IS FOR THE USE OF INTENDED RECIPIENTS

ONLY. If you are not an intended recipient of this message, please notify the original sender immediately by

forwarding what you received and then delete all copies of the correspondence and attachments from your

computer system. Any use, distribution, or disclosure of this message by unintended recipients is not authorized

and may be unlawful.
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